
Department of Health (State Board of) 
Response to DPB’s EIA on 

12 VAC 5-71 
 

 The Department of Health concurs with the economic impact assessment prepared 
by the Department of Planning and Budget regarding the proposed chapter entitled 
Regulations Governing Virginia Newborn Screening Services, 12 VAC 5-71. 


